
Connections for Learning
Traditional Home Education

2023-2024 Grant Funding Notification

As per Alberta Education, all families registered as Traditional Home Education are to be provided with

no less than 50% of the funding allocation provided by Alberta Education. For the 2023-2024 school

year, Connections for Learning is providing families with $901.00. The Home Education grant offered to

parents is intended to defray the costs of educating a student at home in the school year for which the

grant is made available. The items that are submitted for claim must be directly related to supporting a

student’s program for the duration of that school year. Parkland School Division has a high degree of

accountability to Alberta Education for the use of public funds to support education so guidelines will be

followed closely.

We ask that all parents sign below indicating that they have been made aware of the funding available,

and have been provided a copy of the reimbursement request form showing the guidelines set in place

regarding reimbursement requests. Should you choose not to claim any funding, we ask that you initial

in the box below indicating you have been made aware of the funding available and have elected not to

submit any reimbursement requests for the 2023-2024 school year.

I have been made aware of the funding available and have elected not to submit
any reimbursement requests for the 2023-2024 school year. (If applicable)

(Initial)

I have been given a copy of the Reimbursement Request form and am aware of the
May 31, 2024 deadline for submitting receipts.

(Initial)

I have been provided a copy of the Home Education Handbook as well as the appropriate
grade level “At a Glance” document.

(Initial)

Parent Name: Date:

Parent Signature:

Student Name(s):

Registration Check List:  PSD Online Registration Form & FOIP Form
 Birth Certificate

 Home Education Regulation Form
 Home Education Program Plan
 Cross Boundary Form




